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Question:  
 
Senator FARRELL: Are you able to tell us how many meetings there were between the 
minister and Mr Conde? 
Ms McGregor:  Between the Special Minister of State and Mr Conde? 
Senator FARRELL: Yes. 
Ms McGregor:  We would have take that on notice. 
Senator Ryan: It is not information that the department would necessarily have. I will take 
that on notice, because you are asking about a colleague who was previously in this role. 
… 
Senator FARRELL:  Can you provide us with details of those briefings? 
Senator Ryan:  I will take that on notice, because, again, it is consistent with my previous 
answer. 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department is unaware of how many meetings occurred between various Special Ministers 
of State and Mr John Conde. 
 
The department provided one Ministerial Meeting Submission to the then Special Minister of 
State, the Hon Mal Brough, for a meeting scheduled for 14 October 2015.   
 


